
Update on 7th CPC to Prasar Bharati  Employees 

*Congratulations* 

 

ARTEE Team today (17.08.17) visited  Hon’bl MIB to follow the 

extension of the benefits of 7 CPC to the  employees of Prasar 

Bharati. As per  the latest information, file has reached BA (P) section 

of the MIB after the approval  from DoEXP . 

File is likely to be cleared from MIB for Prasar Bharati /AIR/DD in next 

few days.  

We are regularly and actively following the file and trying our best  for 

the issuance of the  order  as early as possible.  

Once again Congratulations to All Employees of  Prasar Bharati. 
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